

"The 17th Asian Mountain Bike Championships & 3rd Asian Junior Mountain Bike Championships"

Dear Mr. President,

It is our great pleasure and honor to forward you hereby our official invitation to the 17th Asian Mountain Bike Championships & 3rd Asian Junior Mountain Bike Championships scheduled from June 10th until 12th, 2011 in Suzhou, China, which has been scheduled as the qualification race of 2012 London Olympic Games.

The description of this competition and conditions for the invitation are as written on the attached sheet.

It will be appreciated should you kindly send us the delegation composition form by May 10th, 2011 and the final entry forms by May 20th, 2011.

We would like to request you to abide by the deadline to allow us to arrange your transportation and accommodation.

In addition, we request that each team bring along 3 national flags(120cm X 180cm),and a CD of its national anthem.

Thank you in advance for your cooperation and we look forward to hearing from you soon.

Yours faithfully,

Zhang Bin

General Secretary,

Chinese Cycling Association